
Cranborne Road
	Newbold
	Chesterfield
	S41 8PF

	Tel: 01246 232370
		Headteacher:   Mrs K Marsh BA (Hons) QTS NPQH

End of year production – Oliver Twist


As you know, we are performing Oliver Twist as our end of year performance. We are very excited to show you what we’ve been working on and are in the last stages of polishing up each scene. We will be performing on Wednesday 13th July at 1.30pm and 6.00pm and Thursday 14th July at 6.00pm. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to keep us all safe and within fire regulations, we will be allocating tickets at no cost to you. We will be limiting this to no more than 4 tickets across the three performances per family. We have to ensure that the tickets get evenly spread out over each night so tickets will be allocated initially to Y6 parents to ensure that they all receive their requested date and time and then on a first come first served basis. If we have any spare tickets, these will also be offered after we’ve had all the slips back.

This ticket system worked really well for the infant Christmas Nativity, however if you have any problems, please let Miss Brown know and she’ll be happy to help.

Please complete the form below and return to school as soon as possible in order to secure your tickets. THE DEADLINE FOR SLIPS TO BE BROUGHT BACK IS THURSDAY 7TH JULY – AFTER THIS TIME WE CAN’T GUARANTEE THERE WILL BE TICKETS LEFT.

Kind regards,
Year 6 team

   _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _   

‘OLIVER’ PERFORMANCE 2022


Name of Child………………………………………………………………………...  Class…………………….…………. 


Please write below which performance you would like tickets for (no more than 4 in total): 


I WOULD LIKE ___TICKET(S) FOR WEDNESDAY 13th JULY AT 1.30pm 

I WOULD LIKE ___TICKET(S) FOR WEDNESDAY 13th JULY AT 6pm

I WOULD LIKE ___TICKET(S) FOR THURSDAY 14th JULY AT 6pm



 SIGNED………………………………………………………………………………..
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